

TOWN OF PITTSFORD PLANNING BOARD AUGUST 28, 2023

Minutes of the Town of Pittsford Planning Board meeting held on August 28, 2023, at 6:30PM local time. The meeting took place in the Lower-Level Meeting Room of Pittsford Town Hall, 11 S. Main Street.

PRESENT: Hali Buckley, Paul Alguire, John Limbeck, Kevin Morabito

ABSENT: Paula Liebschutz, Dave Jefferson, John Halldow

ALSO PRESENT: Doug DeRue, Director of Planning, Zoning, and Development; Robert Koegel, Town Attorney; Evan Harkin, Student Member; Kate Munzinger, Town Board Liaison

ATTENDANCE: There were 2 members of the public present.

Chairman John Limbeck made a motion to call the meeting to order, seconded by Board Member Hali Buckley. Following a unanimous voice vote, the meeting opened at 6:30PM.

DECISION PENDING:

BME Associates, Coventry Ridge Subdivision – Section 4 Final Subdivision

Fred Shelley, of BME Associates, introduced the application. Mr. Shelley stated that the applicant received Preliminary Subdivision approval on June 26, 2023 and is returning for Final Subdivision approval. This request is for a 14-lot subdivision section part of the overall Coventry Ridge Subdivision.

Chairman Limbeck stated that this application is not subject to a public hearing. He asked the Board to address any questions with the applicant. Hearing none, Chairman Limbeck read the Final Subdivision resolution, which was unanimously approved.

OTHER DISCUSSION:

The minutes of August 14, 2023, were approved following a motion by Chairman Limbeck, seconded by Board Member Paul Alguire. Following a unanimous voice vote, the minutes were approved, none opposed.

Chairman Limbeck motioned to close the meeting at 6:35PM, seconded by Board Member Buckley, and was approved by a unanimous voice vote, no opposition.

Respectfully submitted.

Doug DeRue

Director of Planning, Zoning, and Development

OFFICIAL MINUTES ARE ON FILE IN THE OFFICE OF THE PLANNING DEPARTMENT